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Carey Certo

From: Mimi Mello <mimi.mello.school@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 3:01 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: CHS tennis courts

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 
Hello,  
Writing to express support of USTA partnership with CHS. As a resident of Camas for years with soon to 
be 3 boys graduating from CHS - two of whom played tennis all four seasons, this is such a great 
oppprtunity. I’d love for my sixth grader to be able to look forward to the consistency this would provide if 
he chooses to continue with tennis in his high school years as well. 
 
Thanks, 
Mimi Mello 
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